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PUERTO VALLARTA FULLY OPERATIONAL AND WELCOMING THE ARRIVALS OF 

FLIGHTS AND CRUISE SHIPS TO THE DESTINATIONS  

 

PUERTO VALLARTA, MEXICO – SATURDAY OCTOBER 24, 2015 – 4PM (CDT) – Puerto Vallarta is 

fully operational with 100% of its hotel and restaurant facilities open, as well as its International 

Airport (PVR), marina, cruise port and Convention Center. All domestic and international 

airlines as well as buses, taxis and other ground transport companies have resumed their 

normal service schedule. 

All tourists who were transferred to shelters and hotels outside of Puerto Vallarta as a 

precaution measure yesterday have now been safely returned to Puerto Vallarta and enjoying a 

day of clear skies and sunshine. 

Southwest Airlines scheduled two recovery flights from PVR to Houston (HOU) and Phoenix 

(PHX) to help with getting people home.   

No changes to the cruise schedule have been made. Disney’s Wonder cruise ship, carrying 

2,400 passengers, will arrive in Puerto Vallarta as scheduled on Monday October 26, 2015; and 

Norwegian’s Jewel and the Ruby Princess will make their scheduled call on Wednesday October 

28, 2015 as planned.    

No human loss or infrastructure damages have been reported as a result of Hurricane Patricia.  

                         

 

  

  

 


